
 

 

 
 

 

 

17th October 19 

   ATTENDANCE 

Class 2 had the best 

attendance in school 

last week with 

attendance of 100%. 

Well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOSS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Halloween Disco 

SEE POSTERS FOR FULL DETAILS! 

F.O.S.S. will be holding their annual Halloween Disco in the School Hall tonight. Infants 

4pm-5pm £4.50 (All inclusive price). Juniors 5.15pm-6.15pm £2.50 (Ticket only). 

F.O.S.S will be holding a pumpkin carving competition. If you would like to take part in this 

competition please bring your pumpkins to the garage near school Reception. Entry fee 

for pumpkin competition is £1. 

A prize will be given for the best carved pumpkin both for the Infants and Juniors. 

 

Christmas Fair: Thursday 5th December 3.30pm-5.30pm in school 

 

Thanks to everyone in FOSS for your support for the school! 
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Christian Value for next Half Term: Compassion 

 
HOUSE POINTS 

 
Blue House won our 

weekly House Points 

Competition with 434 

points. 

EARRINGS 
 

Please Note: Earrings must 

not be worn for school at any 

time. They must be removed 

before your child comes into 

school in the morning. 

   PHOTOGRAPHS 

Tempest the School 

Photographer will be in 

school on the morning of 

Tuesday 29th October for 

children’s individual 

photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCOUTS ASSEMBLY 

 
A Gentleman from the scouting association came this 

morning to deliver an assembly to all the children. He 

talked about all the outdoor adventures that scouts 

can have when they join. 

 

 



 

 

 

 WRITERS OF THE WEEK 

 
Reception: Isaac 

Year 1:   Joaby 

Year 2:   Indie 

Year 3:   Jack 

Year 4:   Minnie 

Year 5:   Rhys 

Year 6:   Shay 

 STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

Reception: Melita 
Year 1:   Sam 
Year 2:   Amelia G 
Year 3:  Cherie 
Year 4:  Thomas 
Year 5:   Max 
Year 6:  Cody 
 
 
 

NURSERY 

Places are available in our nursery. 

We are now taking rising three’s. 

Wraparound care is available.  

Please ask at the school office for 

details or contact school on 01704 

225332 

NEW TODDLER GROUP 

New toddler play session for 

parents and toddlers (stay and 

play) every Friday in Nursery Class 

9.00am - 10.30am. Bring babies 

too. See school Facebook page for 

details. 

ECO FAIR 

Sophie and Jack wrote a report on their 

ECO morning at Holmeswood 

Methodist School: 

‘We really enjoyed that we were put 

into groups and got to work with 

people we didn’t know. 

We learnt that lots of animals depend 

on trees. If you hurt the environment, 

you hurt the animals in it’. 

‘Try not to buy plastic bags as turtles 

mistake them for Jellyfish’. 

‘You should not use plastic straws, 

instead use metal straws so they can be 

used again’. 

 
REMINDER 

YEAR 6 ADMISSIONS 

Year 6 parents! 

As your child is due to start secondary school in September 2020 - apply for their school  

place now!  

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools (Closing date 31 October 2019)  

 


